
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item D 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & consideration of Ordinance 2023-005 regarding Illicit 

Discharge and Connection to the Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System 
(MS4). 

Please find included in your packet a copy of Ordinance 2023-005. The DNR has been 
asking the Town for several years to pass this ordinance to fulfill one of our MS4 
requirements. 
 
If the Board agrees with the Ordinance as presented, a motion to approve Ordinance 
2023-005 would be in order. 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
 
A motion and ROLL CALL to approve Ordinance 2023-005 regarding Illicit Discharge 
and Connection, and direct Staff to post and publish as required. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please call or e-mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kelsey 
 
 


